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Dear Trinity Family                                                      

         Year 10 Exam Timetable: 22nd November – 2nd December 2019 

Please find attached to this letter the exam timetable for Year 10 pupils. The examination period is from 22nd 

November to 2nd December inclusive. These exams are an important benchmark of your child’s learning to date 

and will inform progression from this point onwards.  The core subject assessments (maths, English, science and 

religious education) will take place in formal exam conditions in the Sports Hall and all other exams will be in 

classrooms under strict exam conditions. 

In the run-up to exams pupils will be directed towards a wide variety of revision materials by their subject teachers 

and should be using these to fully prepare themselves to perform well. Please do ensure that your child is working 

every night recalling information including key facts, practising exam questions, using materials posted on Weduc and 

of course utilising their Knowledge Organisers.  

Pupils should attend school promptly with all the necessary equipment in a clear/transparent pencil case plus a 

calculator. It is obviously crucial that the highest standards of attendance and punctuality are met during the exam 

period, so please do ensure that your child is on time for school and fully equipped and ready for their exams. The 

results of these exams will be reported to you and your child before the Christmas Holidays together with the usual 

termly report on their behaviour. Thank you very much for your continued support to help your child achieve their 

academic potential.  I am sure that with revision and hard work your child will get the grades they deserve. 

Yours faithfully 

CShobbrook 

 

Ms Clare Shobbrook 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


